May 2023						
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
Every Sunday: 9:45am Bible study for all ages 11:00am Worship Service 6:00pm Pastor's Bible Study (Youth Sunday-Funday to be announced)			Remember: NO Wednesday evening Bible study from May thru August 2023			
	1	2	3	4	5	6
		A.A. Meeting here at 6pm	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am NO Powerhouse Youth tonight	Men's Group here at 7pm	Info booth at Pop-Up market from 3:30pm to 7:30pm	
7	8	9	10	11	12	13
San Luis Care Center – 2pm		See 05/02	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am Powerhouse Youth – 6pm	See 05/04		
14	15	16	17	18	19	20
Happy Mother's Day		See 05/02	See 05/10 CMC here at 7pm	See 05/04		Women's Breakfast here at 9:30am Youth – trip to Calaveras Big Trees
21	22	23	24	25	26	27
Finance Committee Mtg. after AM service		See 05/02	NO Women's Bible Study Powerhouse Youth – 6pm	See 05/04		
28		30	31			
Pentecost Sunday	Memorial Day	See 05/02	See 05/10			

May 2023

Email us at: info@fbcnewman.org

910 R Street / P O Box 759, Newman, CA 95360 / (209) 862-2393 / Pastor Tim Rempel (209) 602-2492

Celebrating our Mothers in May!

The City of Newman is hosting a "Pop-up" Market in the town plaza on Friday, May 5th from 4-7pm. Our church is going to have a promotional booth there. We will have some pens, cups, flyers, and books to hand out to those who come by and visit our booth. Please pray for positive contacts through this ministry.

We have a men's breakfast planned for Saturday, May 6th at 8:30am. This is a great time for us to get together, eat some tasty food and hear some words of encouragement from the Word of God.

Jesus Christ gave His life for us on the cross of Calvary. We will remember His sacrifice with the Lord's Supper on May 7th.

Our Mothers are special. We will celebrate them on May 14th during our worship service. Pastor Tim Weimer will bring a message from God's Word and every mother in attendance will receive a small gift. I am so thankful for my mother. She prayed for me before I was born. She took care of me throughout my childhood. She led me to faith in the Lord Jesus Christ. She encouraged me through some tough teenage years. She had a hard time letting me go but she enjoys being a grandmother. Lord willing, we plan to see her at our daughter's wedding the day before Mother's Day in Lincoln, Nebraska.

We have a women's breakfast planned for May 20th. This is a special time for women to get together and share good food and fellowship.

May 28th is Pentecost Sunday. Pentecost took place fifty days after Easter. It was the birthday of the Church. We will give thanks for our church, just like Paul gave thanks for the church in Philippi.

As May ends, we will remember those who served our country. We call it Memorial Day. Let's remember to thank God for the freedom we have.

In His Loving Service,

Pastor Tim Rempel

"Sing to the Lord, you his faithful ones, and praise His Holy Name." Psalms 30:4

I don't know if you've been paying attention lately... but God is working in marvelous ways! Just look around, you'll see Him at work in every ministry of the Church, and boy is it great to watch! I am thankful and I praise God for changed hearts, spiritual growth and the joy restored. I just thank the Lord for using me as His servant and allowing me to be a part.

As we wrap up the school year, I want to congratulate our students for another great year and congratulate our graduates.

On May 20th, we're having a day of hiking and a picnic lunch; I am open to go to Calaveras big trees or Yosemite...the waterfalls are going to be incredible this year! I am hoping to make it a family day so if you would like to come along feel free.

This summer we will be having a Bible Discovery Week and learning about Daniel and his time in Babylon. We are going to be having this June 26th to the 30th from 5:30pm to 8:00pm. We will be offering a simple dinner each night from 5:30pm to 6:00pm. We will be having songs, Bible lessons, games and arts and crafts. The youth are going to be helping with the program, and there will be an adult class at the same time for anyone who would like to attend. Please bring any elementary age child you know, or grandkids, neighbors, and friends to be in attendance, it will be a lot of fun!

On May 1st I will be celebrating 3 years since my return to FBC, Newman, with a total of 12 years serving this wonderful church. Let me tell you that Denise and I are grateful to serve such a wonderful and loving church! I am looking forward to all God has in store for us.

Also, it is looking like a Good News Club will be starting in the fall here in Newman! If you want to be a part, please let me know.

Serving Him!

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer